
 

 
 
Folks: 
  
The wind was very light but it hung in there long enough for us to get in 16 races. A good group and a fine repast 
afterwards. 
Thanks again to all the folks that made it all work. Trish with her whip keeping the start line in line, Vic setting a very 
reasonable course and the rest of the crew that took care of the dinghy, Marc for calling the mark and Jean for getting the 
food going. 
  
And to think; we get to do it again next week. Come join us. 
  
Enjoy. 
Larry 
 


